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Parent/Carer Advice Meetings 
Speech & Language Therapy /Occupational Therapy 

 

Who should attend the advice meeting? 

Advice meetings should be attended by you and somebody from your child’s 

childminder, nursery or school. This could be their key worker, teacher or school 

SENCo.  

 

Should my child be there? 

No. This is not a direct assessment of your child.  

 

What will happen during the advice meeting? 

You will have a chance to discuss your child’s needs and any concerns you have. The 

Speech and Language Therapist or Occupational Therapist will listen to you and offer 

advice around developing your child’s skills at home and at their childminders, nursery 

or school. 

 

How long will the advice meeting last? 

The advice meeting will last up to 30 minutes.  

 

Where will the advice meeting be? 

The advice meeting will be virtual.  

 

Where can I find out more information and how can I book?  

For more information or to book an advice meeting please e-mail 

bchc.sendtherapy@nhs.net Please state whether you would like to speak to a 

Speech and Language Therapist or Occupational Therapist.       
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